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Kise Joane Pia, L.I.L.A. 
5, Gordon Hill, 
Parkton, 
JOHANNESBURG. 

Dear Kiss Pim, 

~I.I'" 

P. O. Box 2013, 

JOHANNESBURG. 

11th March, 1961. 

I have delayed writing to lit". Blackwell in 
regard to Professors Matthews and N,yembezi's proposed fund 
raising, in the hope that you would reply to my letters of 
the 9th February, 25th January and 30th November 1960. I 
would be grateful if you would let lIle know whether or not 
you wish to drop our project to raise this 11lOney~ as you 
vill, I am sure, agree that it is not right or proper to 
keep Mr. Blackwell in suspense any longer. 

Would you please let me have an early reply, 
even it you decide that you cannot proceed with the project, 
as I would like to write to Kl". Blackwell not later than 
Friday next, the 17th ins tant • 

sincerely, -
~ 

L.S. TUNBRIDGE. 


